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Admission Confirmation for the Transformational Leadership for Africa (TLA) Summit 2024. 
 
We are thrilled to extend our warm congratulations to you! Your interest in participating in the End-of-Year Edition of the 
Transformational Leadership for Africa (TLA) Summit, taking place from December 4th to 8th, 2024, in the vibrant city of Kigali, 
Rwanda, has been recognized and your application for admission is officially confirmed. 
 
This year’s theme, "DISCOVERING THE SOUL OF LEADERSHIP: LEARNING FROM RWANDA'S RISE FROM GENOCIDE TO 
GREATNESS," promises to yield insights and strategies that will empower leaders to drive meaningful change across the continent. 
Your participation will not only enhance your leadership journey but also contribute to the collective goal of inspiring a brighter 
future for Africa. 
 
To ensure a seamless experience, please review the following important information: 
1. Visa and Travel Documentation: Although Rwanda offers visa-on-arrival for all AU member countries, it is mandatory to carry a 
valid international passport. Ensure your passport is valid for at least six months beyond the date of travel. 
 
2. Submission of Documentation: Kindly send a recent photograph and citations detailing your career, business, or work experience 
that satisfies the selection criteria for the Fellowship of the Africa Institute of Public Administration and the award of an Honorary 
Doctoral Degree in Public Administration (DPA) or Doctor of Business Administration (DBA) by our global learning partners. 
 
3. Flight Arrangements*: Please book your flights to Rwanda and forward your itinerary to the TLA Summit Secretariat to ensure 
airport pickup and reception on December 4th, 2024. 
 
4. Early Bird Registration*: Request the appropriate invoice for early bird registration to take advantage of a reasonable discount 
on the tuition fee for this transformative learning experience. 
 
5. Resource Access*: After registration and full payment, you will receive a link to download all the learning resources for the week-
long event. 
 
6. Additional Information*: Please feel free to share any other details that may assist us in ensuring your seamless participation and 
integration into the summit activities. 
 
Your acceptance into this prestigious gathering is not just a recognition of your impressive leadership journey but a valuable 
opportunity to influence the future trajectory of leadership across Africa. We are excited to welcome you to Kigali and look forward 
to your valuable contributions. 
If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our Summit Secretariat at +234 916 611 
3348, +234 904 888 9995 (Nigeria), or +233 240 695 791 (Ghana), or +250788387097(Rwanda). 
 
Congratulations once again, and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

 
Warm regards, 

 

 

 

BEN NWANKWO, Ph.D 
DIRECTOR GENERAL (TLA Summit Group) 

+2347044885544 

Dear Delegate 


